
 

 

February brings Valentines Day!  Children are welcome to bring in 

valentines for their classmates. To ensure an easy and successful 

experience for your child, please do not write individual student names in 

the TO:  space.  Leave it blank or write FRIEND.  This way the children are 

able to simply place a valentine in each friend’s bag.  We 

currently have 23 students.  This is a great time for your child to 

work on their writing skills.  Please leave candy at home.   

 

FEBRUARY 2022 NEWSLETTER  

M
o

n
t

e
s

s
o

r
i
 
A

C
A

D
E

M
Y

 

I m port an t all  

sch ool  dat es  an d 

remin ders   

 

K i n d e r g a r t e n  

I n f o r m a t i o n  n i g h t  

T h u r s d a y  2 / 3 / 2 2  

 

S c h o o l  c l o s e d  f o r  

T e a c h e r  i n - S e r v i c e  

F r i d a y—M o n d a y  

2 / 1 8 / 2 2  &  2 / 2 1 / 2 2  

 

 

Continent : 

Asia-We will explore  ani-

mals and traditions of Asia. 

 

Art exploration :We will 

continue to explore photog-

raphy and create our own 

photographic art.   

I m port an t all  

sch ool  dat es  an d 

remin ders   

 

V a l e n t i n e  e x h c h a n g e

- 2 / 1 4 / 2 2  

 

S p i r i t  D a y  ( P o l k a  d o t /

s t r i p e s  d a y )  


